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On 12 January 2012, a 19-member delegation, led by General Mutu Say Poe and Padoh 
David Taw under the supervision of the KNU Committee for Emergence of Peace, will 
begin talks in Pa-an with representatives of the Burmese government. 
 
These talks are being initiated as preliminary discussions towards a ceasefire agreement, 
which would be a first step towards solving the longstanding political conflict between 
the ethnic nationalities and the Burmese government. 
 
The KNU believes that in order to achieve genuine peace and an end to the civil war in 
Burma, the underlying political conflict must be solved by political means, beginning 
with earnest dialogue.   
 
The KNU is committed to this process for the wellbeing of the Karen people and the 
people of all of Burma. 
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